
  

 

 
 
 

23 April 2022 

MINISTRY OF ENVIRONMENT AND TOURISM 

Head Office Windhoek   

Phillip Troskie Bulding  

 

ATTENTION:  MR. DAMIAN NCHINDO 

Dear Sir, 
 

CONFIRMATION OF SCREENING NOTICE APP 3769 (EPL 7796) 

The current Marvin Environmental Projects Consultant (M. Sanzila) EIA Portal email account is inaccessible this can 
only be fixed by the MEFT IT department. However, the below presents confirmation that a screening notice email 
was issued. 

 

 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
Marvin Sanzila 
(Project Manager) 
 
 


